

13 April 2021

RE: IANA Naming Function Review (IFR) Final Report

To: Fred Neves, IANA Naming Function Review, Co-Chair Tomslin Samme-Nlar, IANA Naming Function Review, Co-Chair

Dear Fred and Tomslin,

The Board has received the IANA Naming Function Review Team's (IFRT) <u>Final Report</u> and the four recommendations outlined within. On behalf of the ICANN Board, I would like to extend my thanks to the IFRT for their dedicated work and the time devoted to preparing this report.

The Board has reviewed the report and will consider the recommendations within the 45 day timeline pursuant to Bylaws Section 18.6(c)(ii).

Thank you again for your efforts.

Sincerely,

Maarten Botterman

Chair, ICANN Board of Directors